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Commodore Frank Foster IV

y now many members have had

the opportunity to come to the

Club since the hiring of Linda
Goodman, our new manager. Con-
gratulations to Linda and Vice Commo-
dore Tim Maite for some very nice
improvements at the Club. Keep up the
good work!

Governor Jack Holmes has been
hard at work with membership. We are
well on our way to a banner year for
new memberships at the Club. On that
same note, | am pleased to announce
that the BLYC made a major change at
the November Board meeting. For the
first time in the history of the Club, the
3oard approved the application of a

“woman. Actually, several women. I
would like to welcome them and all of
our new members.

Rear Commodore Howard Clark
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has been working feverishly on an En-
tertainment/Activities schedule for the
coming year. Howard (with the help of
his wife, Rosa) will be bringing you
great events this year, some of which 1
have listed below.

Coming events at the Club:
Saturday, December 6
Club Christmas Party
Sunday, December 14

Children’s Christmas Party

Wednesday, December 31

New Years Lve Party
Thursday, January 1
Bowl Games Day Party
Friday, January 16
Ice Breaker Party

Please make reservations for these

events at 614-929-9941.

There will be Trap Shooting every
Sunday throughout the winter starting
at 1:00 p.m.

The Ladies Auxiliary was generous
enough to donate the three ceiling fans
that are now installed in the Bar area of
the Club. I would like to thank them
for all their efforts in making the Club
more enjoyable and inviting.

Governor Mark Yerke has been
diligently preparing for next year’s rental
assignments. He hopes to have Eastport
boat storage problems resolved and
organized soon. Anyone with property
in the boat storage facility, that cannot
be identified by boat or trailer license or
by identification tag, will be sold for
scrap. Not really, but that is what we
feel like doing. In some cases if we can-
not identify these items we may be
forced to lock them in until they are

identified properly. If your property at
the storage yard does not have your
name written on it somewhere, such as
on the tongue of the trailer, then please
do so as soon as possible.

You will be receiving your dues
invoice for the coming year very soon.
We would appreciate prompt payment
of those invoices. Late payment of rental
fees will not be taken lightly this year.
We intend to make reassignments of
unpaid rentals as soon as possible. The
waiting list (especially for docks) is very
long, so we would like to accommodate
those on the list prior to the start of the
boating season.

Governor Wayne Lee has been the
Log editor for over a'year now and has
done some fine work. I'm certain that
we can count on Wayne to continue
doing a superior job of getting the log
to you on time and filled with great
information.

I would encourage any and all mem-
bers to give me their feedback, sugges-
tions, as well as criticisms about the
direction the Board is taking or could
take. I can be reached by leaving a note
at the Club or at (614) 928-0458.

Remember: The Club will be closed
January 17, 1998 through February 13,
1998.

Merry Christmas and Happy New
Year to all.
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Bar & Kitchen

know it’s
hard to be-
lieve but an-

other Holiday
Season is upon us.
Starting with
Thanksgiving, the
Club will be full

of activities through

Vice Commodore
Tim Maite

the end of the year.
We hope you will be able to join us at

the Club.

We have hired a sous chef to assist
Hans on Wednesdays, Fridays and dur-
ing special events, therefore, beginning
in February our new dining hours on
Wednesdays and Fridays will be 5:00
p-m. to 10:00 p.m.

To serve you as efficiently as pos-
sible, we would appreciate your making
dinner reservations for Wednesday,
Friday, and Saturday evenings, and to

be seated at the time of your reservation.

Thank you for your cooperation.

We have received many excellent
comments from the membership since
utilizing the Fireplace Room. Please
take advantage of this room when din-
ing or socializing. It makes for a very
enjoyable evening.

I would like to compliment Linda
and her staff on their new attire. The
white shirts, black slacks, ties and name
badges certainly add to the professional-
ism and improved appearance of the

Club.

Just a Reminder: The club is open
for breakfast on Sundays, beginning at
9:30 am. It’s a good place to stop after
church. The lines are short and the break-
fast is excellent and at a good price. Please
join us.

Something New: Each month we
will be selecting one of our staff mem-
bers for special recognition for out-
standing work performed. At the end of
the year one of these monthly winners
will be given the “First Mate” of the
year award and they will receive dinner
for two and a special certificate of recog-

nition. If you would like to recognize
one of the staff members, please let me
know. Please see “First Mate” article.

The private party schedule will be
heavy in December due to the Holiday
Season. Please note that all the parties
(with the exception of the Millersport
and Buckeye Lake Fire Departments
Civic Associations) are membership
sponsored.

Please make note the Club will be
closed from January 17th through Feb-
ruary 13th, 1998. We will reopen with
the Valentines Day Dance and Dinner
Saturday, February 14th, 1998. Make

your reservations early.

Club Hours

Monday, Tuesday and Thursday ...... Closed

Wednesday ............. 5:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m.

Saturday .....11:30 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. Lunch

5:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. Dinner

Sunday .... 9:30 a.m. to 11:30 am Breakfast

11:30 a.m. to 7:00 p.m. Dinner

[ want to wish all of you a very

Special and Happy Holiday Season!! See

you at the Club.

Entertainment

he Hal-
loween
Party was

a great success.
Many members
dressed in out-

standing costumes.
The only losers

were those who Rear Commodore

Howard F. Clark

were unable to at-
tend.

A special thanks to Jan and Norbert
Kaylor for hosting the O.S.U. Party.
They did an excellent job of decorating
the Club for the occasion.

Our thanks and appreciation to
John Sproat, D], for filling in for the
0.S.U. Alumni Band.

Don’t forget to check your calendar
and flyers for the upcoming events:

December 6

Adult Christmas Party

with Paul Clark Bank
December 14

Children’s Christmas Party

December 31

New Year’s Eve Party

with Chuz Alfred Band

WNoane

First Mate

Chuck Fadley came on board at the
BLYC in the spring of 1993. He over-

sees the dishwashers and keeps an eye
on the whole club. Whenever a light
bulb goes out ... Chuck is there to fix it
whenever something breaks...Chuck is
there to fix it. All in all, Chuck is the
fix-it man.

He will be turning 21 in December
and hopefully will be working the pool
bar this summer. To sum everything up
in a few words, Chuck washes dishes,
cleans, organizes, helps Hans prep and
cook, stocks the bar, makes the fires in
the fireplace, and fixes what’s broken
and for that matter, what’s not broken.

Chuck we thank for your hard wor

and dedication. It is appreciated by the
Board and the Members.
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Ladies’ Auxiliary
Secretary Betty Eifinger

The November 11th meeting of the
Ladies Auxiliary had 40 plus members
enjoying another of Han’s and the staff’s
delicious dinners. A special thanks to our
hostesses, Becky Thompson and Patty
Diamond, for the festive fall decorations
and door prizes. Wanda Stygler intro-
duced guests, Fran Phillips and Sherry

Sheeran. Welcome ladies.

Vice President Judy Bair introduced
guest speakers Commodore Frank Fos-
ter and Vice Commodore Tim Maite.
They both expressed their thanks to
Club Manager Linda Goodman for her
insight in helping with Club improve-
ments. Commodore Foster commended
the Auxiliary for their continued finan-
cial support to the Club. Latest are the
new bar ceiling fans. Thanks to Jan and
Norb Kaylor for doing the shopping.
Frank and Tim said they will continue
with Club improvements and outlined
several ideas that are in the works. The
Govenors want to continue the calendar
to keep the Club functional and mem-
bers informed,

The December 9th meeting will
be the Christmas Party. Menu will be
Roast Beef Tenderloin, Caesar Salad,
Twice Baked Potato, Glazed Carrots,
Black Forest Cake. Please!!! Reservations
early!! 929-9941.

The Auxiliary Special Christmas
Project is supporting the New Beginnings
Domestic Violence cCenter by bringing a
gift. Below is a wish list.

Household Supplies - Light Bulbs (40W-
60W), Dishwasher Detergent , Umbrel-
las

General - Ethnic Hair Care Products,
$5 Phone Cards

Food - Chicken (canned)

Youth - Large-Size Legos, Construction
Paper, Markers, Paint (Tempera, Fin-
ger-paint, Non Toxic, Washable), Paint
3rushes, Paint By Numbers, Board
Games , Team Ball Caps, GameBoy
(New Or Used), Movie Passes, Sports
Equipment, Perfumes (Teen Toiletries

Retries), Athletic Bags, Diapers (Sm,
Med, Lg)
To help or for more information

call New Beginnings at 349-8719
Respectfully Submitted,

Off-Island Maintenance
Governor Jim Shriner

ur sails may not be full this
time of year; however, some
projects have been completed

and others are progressing.

Work day was successful with the
off-island projects. I want to thank John
Geiger, who spent the day with me in-
stalling the bubblers at the docks around
the Club House, Area Eight, and East
Port.

We are purchasing two bucket bub-
blers and one post bubbler to replace
some that are no longer functional. |
have contacted Dave Levacy and he has
ordered the new bubblers at his marina
in Millersport.

[ have been clearing the vines along
the fence and the back of the garages by
the bank. The back of the garages will
be painted this spring.

I have received estimates and ap-
proval to trim the trees and remove all
dead wood in them around the rental
houses and the parking lot . This project
should be completed by the end of De-

cember.

The pump house has been winter-
ized, thanks to Mac Wood. New hoist
straps will be ordered, The broken flood
light at the entrance has been replaced
after installing a new socket.

Other projects will include esti-
mates for siding of the two-story house,
roof repair, and replacement at the

docks and garages.

Enjoy the winter activities at the

Club and support youy BLYC.

Rentals & Docks

Governor Mark Yerke

ello, and welcome to winter.
Many of you have taken your
boats out of the water and put

them into storage by now. Some of you
rent spaces at the Eastport storage facil-
ity and I hope you have been able to
successfully get your boats into your
assigned spaces. I have spent a consider-
able amount of time at the storage facil-
ity trying to determine if the club has
any vacancies. Several members have
called requesting an assigned space.

Based on Club records, we do have
several vacancies. However, there are
trailers in some of these spaces. Several
are unidentifiable because the license
tags have been removed. I would like to
ask that their owners remove these trail-
ers. If the owners are members and
would like to rent the space, please feel
free to give me a call. If you are one of the
owners of these trailers and are parked
there because someone is in your as-
signed space, please call so I can get it
straightened out. This situation sounds
like a “can of worms”, but with a little
cooperation can be resolved. I do not
want to resort to more severe action
such as having the trailers removed.

One of the ways to solve this prob-
lem from occurring in the future is to
make each member’s space easier to
identify. Presently, each space is identi-
fied with a number. I am researching
the feasibility of having a sign made for
each space with each member’s name on
it. I would be happy to also entertain
any of your suggestions and report back
to you in the next log issue.

There are a couple of “truly” vacant
spaces still available. If you would like
to rent one, please give me a call. My

number is (614) 221-6724 at work and
(614) 457-9515 at home.

Have a happy holiday season,

7w




4 December 1997




Buckeye Lake Yacht Club Log
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‘| Adult Christmas Party

Saturday, December 6, 1997

6:30 p.m.  Cocktails & Hors D™ Ocuvres

730 p.m. - Holiday Dinner:
Marshmallow Waldorf &alad, Orange-Clazed Cornish Hen
with Oriental Shrimp, Twice Baked Potato, Asparagus,

Rolls, Butter, Dessert & Coflee

9:00 p.m. Dancing To The Paul Clark Band Until Midnight

$15.00 Per Person Tax & Tip Included
Farly Reservations Appreciated, 9299941

7 SANTA WILL GREET THE CHILDREN
A AT THE BUCKEYE LAKE YACHT CLUB
y — ALONG WITH MRS. CLAUS AND HIS ELVES.

COOKIES, PUNCH AND
ENTERTAINMENT WILL BE PROVIDED.
CONTACT ROSA CLARK FOR
ADDITIONAL INFORMATION AT 246-4231.
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e Ala Carte Tailgate Food Specials
% Football « Pools * Prizes Awarded
Wear Your OSU Colors

BLYC New Years Lve Party
Wednesday, December 31, 1997

630 pm.  Cocktails & Hors D" Oeuvres w‘
730 pm.  Prime Rib Dinner, Caesar Salad, L
Baked Dotato, Dessert, Coftee, %
Tea, Rolls & Butter
900 p.m. - LOO am.  Dancing To The Chuz Alfred Band
After Midnight Dreakfast Buffet

$50.00 Der Derson (Tax & Tip Included)
Bottle of Champagne for Every Couple at Midnight

Reservations limited to Four, including member.

Name: Mate:
Guest: Guest:
Check made payable to “BLYC” in the amount of $ is enclosed.

Please charge my Credit Card: ( Visa [ MasterCard #

Exp. Date: Signature:

Attendance limited to 150 people.
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Please remember those members, spouses and
friends of BLYC who are either ill, or recovering
from illness.
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Jan Kerr
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“«From All Your Friends At the Club”

Happy 31st Birthday, Commodore
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Membership
P & Directory
‘ e had
a super
turnout
for the Rush Party
on Saturday, No-
vember 8th. Five
prospective mem- ,
bers attended as Governor
guests. Application Jack Holmes
information has also been provided to
four additional prospective members.
Special thanks to Hans for his usual
fantastic hors d’oeuvres and to Dean
who adequately quenched our thirst.
Those members who may be recom-
mending and sponsoring individuals for
membership should be aware that effec-

tive Nov. 12, 1997, initiation fees were increased from $1,200.00 to $1,350.00, with
annual dues increasing from $490.00 to $515.00. Those increases, coupled with
the $1.00 ILYA fee and sales tax, the new total membership cost will be $1,977.90.

Membership Picture Directories are available at the Club. Please remember to
pick up your copy on your next visit. Picking up your directory is a great cost saver

for the Club.

New members are encouraged to become involved at the Club by volunteering
in projects. Contact a Governor or chairperson to assist in any of our special events,
our sailing programs, or in whatever area of activity that is of interest to you. It will

be appreciated.

The following three applications were reviewed by the "97-'98 Board of Gover-
nors at their Nov. 12, 1997, meeting. These applications are posted at the Club for
your review.

Applicant First Mate Residence Sponsor Second
Joseph Campbell Joan Lancaster  Louis Peterson  James Shriner
Thomas K. Campbell Molly Newark  Louis Peterson  James Shriner
Henry A. Bell Columbus  Joe Miller Norb Kaylor

The Board Also Approved Applications For Memberships For The Following New Members: “Welcome New Members”

Polly Mingyar

Lois P. Flanagan Samantha Falter Philip & Connie Leitnaker

New members: Please
contact Linda, Andrea or any
staff member on your next
visit to the Club to have your
picture taken for our new
member gallery.

See you at the club.
Hope you have a great holi-
day season and that you
have smooth sailing through-
out the coming New Year.

Marie Doneff Dick & Linda Ellsworth
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Race, Regatta, & Jr. Sailing

Governor Nick DeSantis

ear fellow BLYC Members,
sailing season is over, the cold
winter winds do blow, just the

time to think about next spring! The
race committee has been named: Emil
Klein, Tracy Davis, Bill Mclntire, and
myself. Any other volunteers would also
be made welcome!

Walter Grubb, Jr., has agreed to be
our Junior Sailing Instructor, and we
are very lucky to have him. However, he

needs help. We need funds to keep up
the quality of the program. There is a
huge wish list, so we appeal for volun-
teers who have ideas for fund-raising
activities as well as generous members
who might like a sailboat named for
them!! Junior sailors, as well as parents
who want to be involved, please don’t
hesitate to contact me at my time.

Sunday racing is a fine tradition
here at BLYC, but it requires a lot of
work. We need some sailors who are
willing to help set markers, keep times,

watch starts as well as fire cannons! Yes,

we have rediscovered our cannon. It has

been polished and shined and is ready
to defend Watkins Island from all in-
truders!! So Sunday Sailors please help
us help you!

In closing I wish you all a Happy

Thanksgiving and hope to see you at the
Club!

House &
Grounds

t was a beau-
tiful day Oc-
tober 19, Fall

Work Day. The
weather cooper-
ated wonderfully
and the partici-
pants accomplished
a great number of

/7

Z
Goverr]or
Bill Quinn

tasks to help out the Club. This volun-

teer effort by the Club members and
staff results in considerable savings and
helps to contain our expenses and other
fees.

Members and staff that participated

include:

Albright, Dewey, Best, Don, Clark,
Howard, Clark, Rosa, Conrad, George,
DeSantis, Nick, DeSantis, Michelle,
Fisher, George, Foster IV, Frank, Foster
I1I, Frank, Geiger, Mini, Geiger, John,
Goodman, Linda, Grubb, Walter S.,

TRAP SHOOTING

Grubb, Walter C., Harris, Don, Holmes,
Jack, Kamphowe, Hans, Kaylor, Norb,
Klein, Emil, Knaul, Dan, Linde, Bill,
Maier, Jack, Maite, Tim, McBride, Jim,
Peterson, Lou, Poplis, Paul, Quinn,
Bill, Quinn, Cheryle, Rogers, Andrea,
Schilling, Steve, Schneider, Bill, Shriner,
Jim, Shriner, Jane, Siemer, Walt, Snow,
Bob, Watson, John, Watson, Susan,
Wing, Al, Wright, Fred, and Yerke,

Mark. /%;

Starting Sunday, November 16th at 1:00 p.m. (weather permitting)
Make plans now to come out to the Club each Sunday afternoon to

sharpen your skills on the range & in the Gob’s Mess.
$2.00 per round for birds and, if you need them, we have 12 8a. loads available at $5.00 per box.

Mark these Dates

Friday, January 16th, [cebreaker Party.

Saturday, January 17th through
Friday, Feb.ruary 13th, the Club will be Closed.

Saturday, February 14th, Ualentine’s Day

Sweetheart Dinner and Dance.
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The 1997-1998 Board

Commodore Frank Foster IV
Vice Commodore Tim Maite

Bar & Kitchen
Rear Commodore Howard Clark

Entertainment
Secretary-Treasurer Keith Dotson
Governor Jack Holmes
Membership

Governor Wayne T. Lee
Log
Governor Bill Quinn
House & Grounds
Governor Nick DeSantis
Race, Regatta, & Jr. Sailing
Governor Mark Yerke
Rentals & Docks
Governor Jim Shriner
Off-Island Maintenance
The Trustees
Commodore Al Wing
Commodore Steve Schilling
Commodore Marque Debenport

Commodore John Sproat
Commodore Fred Wright

The BLYC attempts to send get well
cards and/or flowers to any member or mem-
ber of his immediate family who is sick.
Please let the Club Manager know if there is

* someone whom we need to wish well.

Also, in the event of a Member’s death
(or that of a member of his immediate fam-
ily), please provide the Club Manager with
whatever information you can as expediently
as possible so we can respond accordingly.

DATED MATERIAL

5019 N. Bank

Watkins Island

P.O. Box 867
Buckeye Lake, Ohio 43008

Address Correction Requested

& Editor

Governor Wayne T. Lee

IMPORTANT DATES

December
Adult Christmas Party
Children’s Christmas Party
Christmas Day
New Year’s Eve Party

January
New Year’s Day
Bowl Games Day Party
Ice Breaker Party
Club Closed untill Feb. 13
Valentine’'s Dinner Dance

Frank H.
01 Marguette

Lancaster, OM 42

Club Phone: (614) 929-9941

Bulk Rate

Newark, OH
Permit No. 153




